From: Jenny Stolarz

To: Heather Richards
Subject: Testimony McMinnville Growth Management and Urbanization Plan
Date: Monday, November 30, 2020 5:25:04 PM

This message originated outside of the City of McMinnville.

I live at 1301 Sw Hill Rd. I currently am the only house on my side of Hill for many miles. | have seen the
developments down second street and along Baker creek multiply in the 9 years that Ive lived here. | do not want to
see the farm land along Hill Rd turn into more housing developments. We need to preserve our farm land and the
beautiful Territorial views along Hill.

Jen Smith

Sent from my iPhone
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